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Tree and vegetation removal 

We understand that trees are highly valued 

by the community. While every effort has 

been made to retain trees and vegetation, 

removals will be required to undertake 

these essential maintenance works and 

preserve the long-term structural integrity of 

Belair Road. 

During the maintenance design process 

impacts on trees and vegetation has been 

minimised as much as possible.  

The maintenance works will involve the 

removal of approximately 35 native trees 

(Eucalpyus microcarpa – “Grey Box”). 

Vegetation removals will be limited to areas 

directly impacted by the maintenance work 

required. 

All vegetation impacts will be managed in 

accordance with legislative requirements 

and our Vegetation Impact Assessment 

Guideline (the Guideline).  

 

 

 

 

Taking care during tree removal 

and pruning 

Where impacts cannot be avoided, all care 

and consideration will be taken in the 

removal and handling of trees and 

vegetation.  

All pruning and removal of vegetation will 

be carefully undertaken by a suitably 

qualified arborist.  

Trees will be inspected prior to removal and 

if animals are found, they will be relocated 

by appropriately qualified professionals.  

 

For more information  

• Call: 1300 794 880  

• Visit: dit.sa.gov.au/BelairWalls 

• Email: DIT.BelairWalls@sa.gov.au  

 

We are undertaking maintenance works along Belair Road, below the Windy Point 

Lookout, Lynton. The works are required to preserve the long-term structural integrity of 

this section of Belair Road. 


